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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION OMN COLLEGES

July 30, 2018

Dr. John B. Boone

Dean of Institutional Effectiveness, Accreditation,
and Research, SACSCOC IALO

Wake Technical Community College

Southern Wake Campus

8101 Fayetteville Road

Raleigh, NC 27603-5656

Dear Dr. Boone:
Thank you for your letter of March 21, 2018, providing notification of the closure of three programs in
the Computer Information Technologies Division, effective fall 2018, when no new students will be able

to earoll in the programs.

Associate in Applied Science in IT-Software and Web Develooment

Currently there are 55 students enrolled in the program. They were contacted by email and asked to work
with their academic advisor to discuss a plan for completion or discuss a plan for moving to a different
program. Students will be allowed to complete their program of study or transfer into another degree
program. No faculty members will be adversely affected by the closure since they will continue to teach
in the A.A.S. degree program in Computer Programming and Development,

We approve the closure of the A.AS. in IT-Software and Web Devclopment program.

Database Programming Certificate.

Currently there are two students enrolled in the program. "They were contacted by email and asked to
work with their academic advisor to discuss a plan Tor completion or discuss a plan for moving to a
different program. Students will be allowed to complete their program of study or transfer into another
program. No faculty members will be adversely affected by the closure since they wili continue to teach
in the A.A.S. degree program in Data Science and Programming Support.

We approve the closure of the Database Programming Certificate program.

Simulation and Game Development-Modeting and Animation Diploma

Currently there are two students enrolled in the program. They were contacted by emait and asked to
work with their academic advisor to discuss a plan for completion or discuss a plan for moving to a
different program. Students will be alowed to complete their program of study or transfer into another
program. No faculty members will be adversely affected by the closure since they will continue to teach
in the A.A.S. degree program in Simulation and Game Development.
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We approve the closure of the Simulation and Game Development—Modeling and Animation
Diploma program.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Sightler, PlyD.
Director of Substantijvd Change
KWS/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President
Dr. Larry L. Earvin



